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Sunday, May 30, 2021 - 9:30 AM 
Pastor Jim Murphy 

“Surprised by Obedience” 
I Peter 4:1-6 

Preaching • Teaching • Evangelism • Discipleship • Meaningful Relationships 

Ministry Focus 
Brian & Kim Gregory, Christopher 

Serving:  Bangladesh 

Pray For: 
Strength and wisdom in all ministry areas 

Good health and safety 
Their adult children as they are in the U.S. 

May 23 Month-to-date 
 

General Fund Deposits $13,658.50 $103,342.94 

Stewardship Report 

 Sunday 5/30: 11:00 am Sunday School / ABF 

What’s Happening "is Week . . . 



General Announcements 
Adult Bible Fellowship & Sunday School will not meet on June 20. 
 
Baby Dedication:  Our next baby dedication will be Sunday, June 6 at 9:30 am.  
Please submit a photograph of your baby to molly@fbjc.org.  All photos need to be 
submitted today.  Please call or email Molly if you are interested in participating. 
 
May’s Benevolence Offering will be given to the Life Choices Center.  Please 
consider what part you can have in helping this great ministry! 
 
Prayer Warriors:  Keep up-to-date with current prayer requests or add a prayer 
request by joining the prayer warrior Faithlife group, www.faithlife.com.  For more 
information contact Tom Macbeth. 

Youth Group 
If your son or daughter will be graduating from High School in June, please 

contact Molly Linebaugh @ molly@fbjc.org.  Please include the students name, 

high school attended, and their immediate future plans. A list is being put 

together of all our seniors that attend First Baptist.  Contact Molly by June 13.  

We will recognize our high school seniors on Sunday, June 27 during the 

worship service. 

Children’s Ministries 
Due to Covid-19 & the CDC guidelines,  we will not be offering VBS 
this Summer.  Plan on a Bigger & Better VBS in the Summer of 2022!  
Looking ahead, our AWANA programs will kick-off again in September. 


